
Launching the Security Helpline for Savitribai Phule Pune University 

We are here to announce the launch of the Security Helpline for Savitribai Phule Pune University 
(SPPU), dedicated to ensuring the safety and security of all students, faculty, staff, and visitors on 
campus. This initiative aims to provide a quick and reliable means for reporting any security-related 
concerns, emergencies, or incidents within the university premises. 

Security Helpline Number: [02048553383] 

Available 24/7, this helpline will serve as a direct point of contact for: 

✅ Reporting any suspicious activities

✅ Seeking immediate assistance in case of emergencies

✅ Lodging complaints related to safety and security

✅ Getting support in case of harassment or distress situations

✅ Any other security-related issues 

How It Works 

Dial the helpline number to report any security concerns. 

Trained security personnel will assess the situation and take the necessary action. 

The university security team will work in coordination with local law enforcement if required. 

All reports will be handled with strict confidentiality and urgency. 

Why This Helpline? 

At SPPU, we are committed to fostering a safe and secure environment for everyone. This helpline is 
an important step toward ensuring that safety concerns are addressed promptly and efficiently. 

We urge all university community members to save this number and share it with others. Your safety 
is our priority! 

For more information, contact the University Security Office or visit our official website. 


